Travelbound

Coronavirus - Covid-19

Last updated: 6 July 2020

Onthe 4" of July The Foreign and Commonwealth Office updated its global advisory against
‘all but essential’ travel, exempting destinations that no longer pose an unacceptably high

risk for British travellers.

Travelbound follows the advice of the Foreign and Commonwealth Office in relation to the

operation of our tour programme.

For groups due to travel in August, September and October 2020, although the advice to
many destinations has changed, we are happy to discuss the possibility of deferring to an
alternative date (this may be subject to price adjustment and also cost). Please contact our

team via e mail in the usual way.

We thank you for your patience and understanding in these difficult and unprecedented
times,

The Travelbound Team



